
TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL 

I would like to wish our departing Year 12 students all the best for their future 
and I hope they are successful in their endeavours. 

Presentation Evenings 
Toronto High School will be conducting our Presentation Ceremony in Term 1 2017. 
We have decided to move the Presentation Ceremony as we have relocated 
the end of year exams to later in the year. This is to allow for an increase in 
teaching time prior to the Yearly Exams. Families will be notified early next year if 
their child is receiving an award. 

Year 7 (2017) Information Night and Release of Classes 
The Yr 7 (2017) Information Evening is being held on Wednesday 30 November in 
the school hall commencing at 6pm. This evening is for parents of Yr 7 (2017) 
students and their children to be informed of the latest information and to 
discover their classes for next year. 

There is a change to the pattern of study that students in Yr 7 (2017) will undertake 
compared to previous Year 7 cohorts. Yr 7 (2017) will have the following curriculum 
structure: 

 Humanities Class (Integrated English, Geography and History).

 ‘Sciences’ Class (Integrated Maths, PDHPE and Science) or Teamed Maths
and Science classes.

 Integrated Sport (not a traditional sport afternoon. Sport occurs with the
class PDHPE/’Sciences’ teacher as a ‘normal’ lesson.

 No Toronto Elective Program (TEP).

HSC Completed 
Congratulations to our students who have now completed their 
Higher School Certificate. We look forward to catching up at the 
HSC BBQ to hear about their successes. 

Principal’s Report 

Mark McConville 

Upcoming Dates 
Term 4 
30 Nov 
Yr 7 (2017) Parent 
Information Night 6pm 

7 Dec 
Yr 7 (2017) Orientation 

8 Dec 
“Battle of the Bands” 

14 Dec 
SRC Rewards Day 

15 Dec 
HSC BBQ Breakfast 
7am - 8.15am 

16 Dec 
Last day for students for 
2016 

2017 
Term 1 
27 Jan (Friday) 
Staff Development 

30 Jan (Monday) 
Yrs 7, 11 & 12 
commence school 

31 Jan (Tuesday) 
Yrs 8, 9 & 10    
commence school 

8 Feb 
Annual Awards (2016) 
Presentations 

22 Feb 
School Photos 

3 Mar 
School Photos Catch Up 

Field Ave  Toronto  
2283    
Ph:     0249 591788     
Fax:   0249 504459      
Email  toronto-
h.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Website: www.toronto-
h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL 

“Ship to Shore”

NEXT P&C MEETING 
Tuesday 28 February 2017 

Commencing at 6.00pm  

in the School Library 

All Welcome! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
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TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL 

Yearly Exams and PAT Testing 
All students in Yrs 7 – 10 are currently undertaking standardised testing in literacy and numeracy (PAT tests) 
as well as their yearly examinations. These standardised tests allow the school to track student progress 
or growth over a 12 month period. If students are not progressing at an appropriate rate, we can identify  
suitable teaching structures and interventions that can be implemented in order to address the student’s 
specific issue. It is just another way in which Toronto High School is developing students’ literacy and numeracy 
skills base. 

MADD Night & Annual Art Exhibition 
On Wednesday 23 November 2016, the Creative and Performing Arts Faculty (CAPA), held their annual MADD 
night and Annual Art & Film Exhibition.  Students in CAPA have been extremely busy preparing for these 
events over the last couple of weeks and it was great to see the results of their fine efforts. It is truly amazing 
the scope of talent we have here at Toronto High, from the students in art and film, music and drama, to         
our Sound and Lighting Crew. Each and every one of them have developed personally as well as 
professionally throughout the course of the year. Thank you to Mrs Fotheringham and her very capable staff for 
putting it all together. 

BYOD 
From next year, Toronto High School will be promoting ‘Bring Your Own Device’ (BYOD). Students will be 
encouraged to bring laptops/tablets/devices to use in the classroom. The emphasis will be on Yr 7 (2017) to 
participate in the BYOD program. However, I have received queries from families with students in other 
year groups – and the answer is yes! BYOD will be running across the school, it is just that we will be focussing 
on Yr 7 in 2017. So if your child wishes to bring a laptop or similar approved device to school for use in the 
classroom, they can! In fact they can now! 

We invite you to visit  BYOD - Bring Your Own Device on the school website for detailed information on 
laptops/tablets/devices. 

Attendance of Students in Term 4, 2016  
Students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 11 are required to attend school until Friday 16 December 2016. School 
reports will be issued on Thursday 15 December. Students must be in attendance all day if they wish to receive 
their report. Uncollected reports will be available from the office from Friday 16 December. 

First Day for Students 2017 

Staff will return to school on Friday 27 January 2017 for a Staff Development Day. 
Students in Years 7, 11, 12 will return to school on Monday 30 January 2017. 
Students in Years 8, 9, 10 will return to school on  Tuesday 31 January 2017. 

School Uniform & Shoes 
It is great to see the vast majority of students wearing the correct school uniform. The Uniform Shop will be 
open Special Opening Hours over the January holiday period. The THS Uniform & Shoe Policy (including types of 
shoes) is available on the school website so that purchases can be made for 2017. It might be noted that the 
Athletes Foot are part of the School Rewards Program where from every pair of shoes purchased, $5.00 is 
donated back to our school. A flyer is included in this newsletter. 

Student Assistance Scheme 
Parents experiencing financial difficulty in meeting school expenses including subject specific fees and uniforms 
are invited to confidentially contact me to discuss the process.  A limited amount of funds is supplied by the 
Government for needy families to assist with educational expenses. I encourage parents to seek this assistance. 

http://www.toronto-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/our-school/technology
http://www.toronto-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/our-school/opening-hours1
http://www.toronto-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/documents/3589419/3597922/THS%20School%20Uniform%20Policy%20060314%20-%20Elizabeth.pdf


TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL 

Proudly part of the Toronto Community  
Toronto HS is a proud member of the Toronto community and recently were 
privileged to receive donations from both the Toronto Diggers Club and the 
Toronto Workers Club. Monies received will be allocated for new electronic 
signage in our COLA area, and well as the installation of new water bubblers. 

We thank the Toronto Diggers Club and the Toronto Workers Club for their 
continued support of our school. Thank you also to Mrs Jayne and our SRC students for their co-ordination of 
this project. 

Merry Christmas! 
I would like to wish our students, staff and families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Please enjoy 
the festive season with your family and friends. 

Deputy Principal’s Report – Yrs 7, 9 & 11 
Andrew Pesle 

Congratulations to all students 
Year 2016 has been an eventful year for all students at Toronto High School. Yearly Examinations 
are now complete and students should be starting to receive their results. It is important 

for students to discuss their results with their teachers and ask questions so they learn from the experience. 
Feedback is an important part of the assessment process. Teachers should address where students did well 
and what they need to improve on so they can better their results in the future.  

As students in Years 7 to 10 receive their academic reports at the end of the year, it is important they take the 
time to reflect on how they have progressed throughout the year and what strategies they can employ in 2017 
in order to improve.  

Reports will be issued to all Years 7 to 10 students on Thursday 15 December, the second last day of school. 

Key School Contacts 2016 
DEPUTY PRINCIPALS Year 7 Advisor Mrs Little (English Faculty) 

Years 7, 9 & 11 Mr Pesle Year 8 Advisor Mr Moore (PE Faculty) 

Years 8, 10 & 12 Ms Wilson-Babic (Rlg) Year 9 Advisor Mrs Jenkins (Maths Faculty) 

Year 10 Advisor Mrs Chapman (Special  Faculty) 

HEAD TEACHERS Year 11/12 Advisor Mrs Willott (PE Faculty) 

English Mr Carlson Year 12 Advisor Mr Muxlow (TAS Faculty) 

Mathematics Mrs Coates Careers Advisor Mr Connell 

Science Mr Raso Boys Advisor Mr Pauley 

CAPA Mrs Fotheringham Girls Advisor Mrs Halliwell 

HSIE Mrs Philipson 

PDHPE Mrs Gromek ARCO/ADCO Mrs Fotheringham & 

TAS Mr Chapman  Mrs Hodges 

Support Unit Mrs Milson-Black Student Support Officer Miss Smith 

Student Services Ms Wilson-Babic School Counsellors Mrs Wickham 



TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL 

Term 4 2016  -  Upcoming Assessment Tasks 

30 Nov Yr 12 CAFS Task 1 Part 2 6 Dec HSC Ext 1 Maths Task 1 

Yr 12 PDHPE Task 1 Yr 12 English Standard Oral Assessment 

Yr 12 Legal Task 1 7 Dec Yr 12 Senior Science Task 1 Section 2 

Yr 12 Chemistry Task 1 9 Dec HSC General Maths 2 Task 1 

1 Dec Yr 12 Earth & Environmental Task 1 12 Dec HSC General Maths 1 Task 1 

2 Dec HSC Maths 2 Task 1 13 Dec Yr 12 CAFS Task 1 Part 3 

Yr 12 Maths Extension 2 Task 1 

14 Dec Yr 12 Business Studies Task 1 Part B 

Assessments Tasks extracted 23.11.16 

Norta Norta Program 
The Norta Norta Program provides targeted support for Aboriginal students to improve their progress in learning. 
The focus of the program is to provide learning assistance in the key areas of literacy and numeracy for junior 
students and subject specific tutoring for senior students.  

This year we have been fortunate to employ the services of three very experienced and expert tutors to work 
with our senior students. Paula Reilly (former Deputy Principal), Robert Penglaze and Sally Lorenz have done a 
great job providing tuition and support for our Aboriginal students and we look forward to having them back next 
year to work with our students. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish our entire school community an enjoyable Christmas break. 

Deputy Principal’s Report – Yrs 8, 10 & 12 
Evelyn Wilson-Babic (Rel.)   

Attendance 
Regular attendance at school for every student is essential if students are to achieve their 
potential. With warmer weather upon us, it may be tempting for students to have a day away 

however, solid and consistent attendance increases their career and life options. Schools in partnerships
with parents are responsible for promoting the regular attendance of students. While parents are legally 
responsible for the regular attendance of their children, school staff, as part of their duty of care, record and 
monitor part and whole day absences. Schools, in providing a caring teaching and learning environment 
(which addresses the learning and support needs of students including those with additional learning 
and support needs or complex health conditions), foster students’ sense of wellbeing and belonging to the 
school community. 

Year 12 (2016) 
For our Year 12 (2016) we have one more celebration and that’s on 15 December when we invite them to 
return to Toronto High School to enjoy a breakfast and share their Higher School Certificate results. If you have 
not signed out by that date, please come prepared to sign out, ensuring that you have returned all outstanding 
books and equipment.  

Many thanks to your Year Advisor, Mr Lindsay Muxlow for an enjoyable Formal night. 



TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL 

Happy Holidays 
And finally, to the school holidays. It’s a wonderful opportunity for our students (and parents) to enjoy time 
with family and to relax after a strenuous year of study. Our summer break is quite long and it is not uncommon 
to hear young people say that they are bored. It is this boredom that can lead them to inappropriate choices. 
We remind students to think before they act and be aware of issues of privacy, exposure and personal 
reputation around social media and technology. Be sensible when gathering with friends, follow the law around 
drugs and alcohol. Most of all be kind and considerate of each other, returning safely to 2017. 

For further information please have a look at the following web sites. 

The NSW Police Force Holiday Safety Web page: 
http://www.police.nsw.gov.au/community_issues/crime_prevention/playsafe_staysafe/holiday_safety_and_se
curity  

 

beyondblue Support Service 

Support. Advice. Action 

  1300 22 4636 

There are also parent helplines where parents can seek advice and gain information on matters pertaining to 
the wellbeing of their son/daughter. 

May I also take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and happy break and many thanks to our wonderful 
staff here at Toronto High School for assisting me in this relieving position. 

Open 24 hours: Tel 1800 551 1800 with online support and advice 
provided

Tel: 1800 650 890 

Call Us on 13 11 14 

Crisis Support Chat 

If life is in danger call 000 

click here  

Lifeline On Line Help 

http://www.police.nsw.gov.au/community_issues/crime_prevention/playsafe_staysafe/holiday_safety_and_security
http://www.police.nsw.gov.au/community_issues/crime_prevention/playsafe_staysafe/holiday_safety_and_security
https://www.lifeline.org.au/get-help/get-help-home
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiq3Jmtk8rQAhUTtJQKHXIBAjoQjRwIBw&url=http://mumzbuzz.com.au/directory/5222/parent-line-nsw&bvm=bv.139782543,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNF-v0S3ro8b_Pieww4EnWBv44y34g&ust=1480377808125043
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GENERAL NEWS 

PAYMENT OF STUDENT FEES 
Student Statement of Accounts were mailed to parents recently. Final payments for the year can be made up to 
and including Thursday 15 December 2016. The hours for receipting are 8.00am to 2.00pm and payments can be 
made by cheque, cash or EFTPOS at the school’s front office.  Credit card payments can also be taken over the 
phone.  

UPDATING YOUR RECORDS 
With the Christmas holidays looming, it may be prudent to bear in mind that any changes in your child’s details 
(eg medical details, addresses, contacts, phone numbers and emergency contacts etc), need to be advised to the 
school front office. During the holidays, many people move residence, update their mobile phones and possibly 
develop medical conditions etc. 

Keeping the school updated with your details is important, particularly in the case of an emergency if your child 
is ill. Please phone one of our friendly ladies in the front office if you are unsure if your information is up to date. 
Your support on this very important matter is greatly appreciated. A Change of Details form is enclosed further in 
this newsletter for your convenience.  

THS LOG BOOK 2016 – Orders close Wednesday 30 November 2016!  
Orders can now be placed at the office. The cost is $10.00, with the books being distributed in the last week of 
Term 4. The book is filled with lots of information and photographs of events occurring during 2016. It is a 
great keepsake! Enquiries to Mr Golvers, Science Faculty. 

UNIFORM SHOP   Extended Hours – January 2017 
For the convenience of parents/caregivers the THS Uniform Shop will be open during the January 2017 holidays. 
Please see the attached flyer for opening hours and current price list. This information is also listed on the school 
website along with our THS Uniform and Shoe policy. 

The THS Uniform Shop operates an Online Ordering System which enables parents to place an order 
online at any time. The Online Ordering system is easy to use. Simply – 

1. Search www.daylightsportswear.com/toronto

2. Create an account

3. Place your order

4. Select “walk in” to pick up your order from the School Uniform Shop on the next open day.

For further details please see website www.daylightsportswear.com/toronto or alternatively contact 

the THS Uniform Shop Manager (Melissa) on 0438 080 840 for any enquiries. 

EXTENDED OPENING HOURS – JANUARY HOLIDAYS 
 (see flyer attached) 

http://www.daylightsportswear.com/toronto
http://www.daylightsportswear.com/toronto
http://www.google.com.au/url?q=http://www.daylightschoolwear.com/&sa=U&ei=v3l5U_3nK4SGkAWv-oCYAg&ved=0CDAQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNFmfeCo8_sjrvgRs0ZPk5sEcq4ZSA
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The Amazing Race 
  by Liam Garrett 

On Friday the 28th October SEIL 5 and SEIL 6 from the 
Support Unit went to Sydney to play a game called 
the Amazing Race. 

We caught a train from Fassifern to Circular Quay 
in Sydney. We split up into 2 teams and we were 
walking around the harbour to search for clues to find 
things in the game. The first team to find all the clues 
and to solve the puzzle won the game. The main aim 
of this game was to apply our Geography and History 
knowledge to solve clues.  

On Ms Jayne’s team, there was William, Riley, Matthew, 
Luke and myself. On Miss Milson-Black’s team, there was 
Richell, Blake, Corey, Carey and Nicholas. At the end of the 
day we all had a great time and everyone had fun. Even 
running through Central Station and missing our train was a 
highlight. I would like to say a big thank you to Ms Milson-
Black and Ms Jayne for taking their time to organise this 
excursion for us.

Kitchen One Café 

A big thank you to all students and staff who have already supported Year 12 Hospitality Food and 

Beverage students’ Kitchen One Café. This café will run at recess and lunch in FT1 every day, except 

sport Tuesday. 

All food and drinks are made and served by hospitality students to build their skills and confidence. 

Kitchen One Cafés menu includes a range of coffees, hot chocolate, fruit smoothies, milk shakes, 

muffins, toasted sandwiches as well some special treats such as slices and cookies. In addition to our 

regular menu we have some exciting weekly specials! 

MOCKTAIL   MONDAY $2 TOASTIE   THURSDAY 

WRAP   WEDNESDAY FRAPPE   FRIDAY 



by Sophie McSporran 

On behalf of the SRC, I would like to thank Mrs Jayne for all of her efforts throughout the year. She has made some 
terrific contributions to our school and the SRC couldn’t have done it without her. We are so thankful that she was 
always stepping outside the box to improve our school environment. Thank you Mrs Jayne! 

This year the SRC has been involved in many exciting changes around the school. Some of these changes include: 

 Drink bottle fillers were attached to bubblers around the school. These taps allow students to re-fill their
water bottles. Just in time for the hot summer ahead! A big thank you to Toronto Diggers Club for their
donation of $2000 to make these bubblers possible.

 Handball courts were painted in two separate locations earlier this term. Students can play handball in these
marked courts outside the Science labs or A block.

 An electronic sign has been ordered by our school. This sign will be placed in the canteen area in order to
improve communication between students and staff. Thank you to Toronto Workers club for their donation of
$5812 which made this purchase possible.

Upcoming Events 

 Raffle tickets will be selling this term.  All proceeds go towards additional seating in the winter courtyard.

First prize   -   Remote control helicopter (kindly donated by the Goodwin family). 
Second & Third prizes  -  $50 movie card 
Fourth prize   -    jar of jelly beans 
Fifth & Sixth prize   -   chocolates 

 Luna Park Rewards Day- full payment of $50 had to be paid by 25th November. This Rewards Day is for students
who have not been on a behavioural card this year, as a reward for their efforts throughout the year. 

Toronto High School 

Christmas Toy Drive 

Toronto High School is helping bring a smile to under privileged children this Christmas. 

Donate a new, unwrapped gift to place under the Christmas tree in the school’s foyer by 

Friday 9th December. 

The SRC thank you for your support - SRC 

SRC Newsletter 
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 KOORI NETBALL TOURNAMENT GIRLS 12 – 15yrs 
By Mrs Hodges 

A strong team of Aboriginal and Non-Aboriginal girls represented Toronto High School at the Sport and 
Recreation’s 17th Annual Koori Netball Tournament held at Charlestown Netball Courts recently.  

The event was held over two days and the girls played against teams from throughout the Hunter. I am so 
proud of the team and commend their effort. They all played extremely well. 

Congratulations to the team -  Nandra Beale, Jaqui Ashman, Carla Plant, Yasmin Fleming, Olivia Ping, Chloe 
Christie, Trinity Paulson-Pixon, Tanika Lewis, Fallan Porter, Paige Rowbottom, Chelsea Fleming.  

Thank you to Phoebe Bradbury  (for umpiring on the day), Miss Crawford (Coach), and Mrs Hodges (Manager).

Chelsea in defence 

Paige & Jaqui “chillin” 

Tanika shooting for 
a goal 

Trinity– student 
down!! 



What an exciting end of the year with the CAPA Faculty working extremely hard in
preparation for our annual MADD night. The night was a huge success which 

highlighted the variety of calibre we have at Toronto High School. Term 4 also saw 
the end to the HSC year with the Visual Art markers arriving and all projects 

finalised. CAPA students visited the Frida Kahlo and Archibald Prize Exhibition and
we were lucky enough to have a visiting artist, Adrianna Picker, inspire our senior
students. This term we were also privileged to have Tantrum Theatre run weekly 
workshops, working collaboratively with a selection of Drama students and staff.  

On Monday 12th September Year 12 Visual Arts, Drama 

and Music students presented their final performances 

and Body of Works to family and friends, showcasing 
their amazing talent. Congratulations to staff and 

students for a wonderful afternoon. 



Congratulations to these amazing students who have been chosen  by the Creative and 

Performing Arts Faculty as ‘Students of the Month’. The students have excelled in their 

class and key learning area and we would like to acknowledge them for their outstanding 

efforts this term.  

MUSIC VISUAL  ARTS 

PHOTOGRAPHY 

DANCE DRAMA 

Jamie Koppelhuber 

Kieren Burgess 

C'ienna Dare Abbey Hardman 

Tom Davies 



Year 7 Leap music class performed at Little Miracles Preschool to a very 

excited audience.  The Leap class performed a specialised program with 

lots of interaction and storytelling. Soloists demonstrated various brass, 

woodwind and percussion instruments. The concert ended with lots of 

singing and clapping. Leap students also performed an Australian folk 

song which they composed in                                                                          
class.  We’re looking forward                                                                                     
to running this concert program 

again next year. 

Toronto High Students with the  
Toronto Learning Community Band 

performing  for the Spring Fair Concert 



On the 2nd November, Year 12 Visual Arts students were lucky to 

be involved in a drawing workshop with the talented Adriana 

Picker. Adriana was a student of Toronto High School, graduating 

in 2005. 

Adriana Picker is a Sydney-based commercial illustrator, working 

across the publishing, motion   

picture, and advertising industries. 

Adriana’s clients have included Murdoch Books and Quay Restaurant – for 

whom she recently contributed a large body of work; illustrating Chef Peter 

Gilmore’s second, highly anticipated book "Organum". She has also 

provided her talents to brands such as Absolut Vodka, Mambo, Catherine 

Martin's Home, Real Living Magazine and is also a regular contributor of 

Australian Gourmet Traveller Magazine. 

Adriana has also worked as a Costume     

Illustrator on feature films such as Australia, 

Mad Max: Fury Road, Gods of Egypt, and most 

notably, The Great Gatsby, where her

costume illustrations were shown at                                                

the 2014 Academy Awards. Costume Designer Catherine Martin 

won an "Oscar" at these awards.



The students in the Tantrum Theatre Sports 

group have been working hard under the 

guidance of Miss Lavis and Lucy Sheperd. 

The students (from Years 8, 9 and 10) are 

currently working to create an original 

piece of theatre that will be performed at 

the Lake Macquarie City Art Gallery during 

the second week of the April  2017 school

holidays. The theme is 'Lake Mysteries'

and will likely be a combination of Physical, Documentary and Verbatim Theatres. All students 

involved should be very proud of their efforts. It will be a fantastic show!

DRAMA 

NEWS 



 

ART Exhibition 



 

 

 

MADD NIGHT 

MUSIC  



MADD NIGHT 

DANCE 



MADD NIGHT DRAMA 



November 2016 

[Pick the date] 

d 



Toronto High School 
Uniform Shop Special Opening Hours 

2016 - 2017 

November 2016 

Wednesday 30th. November 
Parent Information Evening Year 7 2017 

12:00PM - 09:30PM 

December 2016 

Wednesday 7th. December 
Orientation Day

12:00PM - 04:00PM 

January 2017 

Monday 23rd. January 08:00AM - 02:00PM 

Tuesday 24th. January 08:00AM - 02:00PM 

Wednesday 25th. January 08:00AM - 02:00PM 

Friday 27th. January 08:00AM - 02:00PM 

Monday 30th. January 08:00AM - 04:00PM 

Tuesday 31st. January 08:00AM - 11:00AM 

THEN EVERY WEDNESDAY: 12:00pm - 04:00pm 
FRIDAY:   10:00am - 02:00pm 

Uniform Shop Manager Mel Mahony Ph: 0438080840 or 0435005862 

Purchase Online: daylightsportswear.com/toronto  
PRICE LIST / ORDER FORM ON THE BACK 

MASTERCARD VISA EFTPOS NOW AVAILABLE, CHEQUES NOT ACCEPTED. NO LAYBY. 



Toronto High School UNIFORM SHOP 

Tax Invoice 

NAME:_____________________________ YEAR:______________ DATE:__________________ REC#___________ 

ITEM PRICE SIZE QTY TOTAL
INCL GST 

Girls 

JNR Sky Blouses 33.00 

SNR White Blouses 33.00 

Navy Girls Shorts 30.00 

Girls Tartan Skirt 50.00 

Navy Girls Slacks 40.00 

Boys 

JNR Boys Sky Shirts 33.00 

SNR Boys White Shirts 33.00 

Ash Grey Elastic Shorts 35.00 

Ash Grey Tailored Trousers 42.00 

Grey Elastic Waist Trousers 40.00 

Knitwear 
Navy Wool Jumpers 73.00 

Navy Cotton/acrylic Cardigan 50.00 

Sports 

School Jackets 65.00 

Sports Shorts 30.00 

Trackpants 40.00 

Performing Arts Polo 35.00 

Sports Polo 35.00 

Sports Polo - Elective Hpe 35.00 

Accessory 

Navy Aprons - Tas Metal 10.00 

White Aprons - Tas Cooking 10.00 

Beanie 12.00 

Urban Snapback Cap 15.00 

Scarf 20.00 

White Girls Socks x 5 (regular Length) 20.00 

Grey Boys Socks 8.00 

Sports Socks 8.00 

Tie 20.00 

Black Tights 10.00 

Purchase Online: daylightsportswear.com/toronto 
MASTERCARD VISA EFTPOS NOW AVAILABLE, CHEQUES NOT ACCEPTED. NO LAYBY 







CHANGE of DETAILS 
Privacy & Personal Information Protection Act 1998 

The personal information provided on this form is being obtained for the purpose of processing the student’s details. It will 
be used by the Department of Education and training for general student administration and communication and other 
matters relating to the education and welfare of the student.   While the provision of this information is voluntary, if you do 
not provide all or any of this information it may delay or prevent the processing of this application for enrolment.  This 
information will be stored securely. You may access or correct any personal information provided by contacting the school. 
Any changes must be in writing. 

Please list the NAMES AND YEARS of any family members attending Toronto High School. 

 STUDENT NAME YEAR 

SIGNED :  ....................................................... DATE : ........../........../ 20 .......... 
Parent/Guardian 

OFFICE USE ONLY 
Bus Return  Library   Computer/OASIS 

NEW DETAILS         

Mailing Title:________________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: ________________________________ 

Mothers Work: ___________________    Fathers Work: _____________________ 

Mothers Mobile: __________________   Fathers Mobile: ____________________ 

Email Address: __________________________________ 
EMERGENCY CONTACTS 

1) Name: __________________________ 2) Name: ________________________

 Relationship: ______________________    Relationship: ____________________ 

Phone: ___________________________       Phone: __________________________ 

Mobile: ___________________________    Mobile: _________________________ 

Page 23 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Merry Christmas & Thank You 

I would like to say a heartfelt thank you 

to all of  our volunteers who have very 

kindly donated their time and helped out 

in the canteen this year. Without your 

valuable support the canteen would not 

operate as efficiently as it has this year. 

Many hands make light work! 

Judy Bradley 

Message from       

Judy Bradley       

Canteen Co-ordinator 
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TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

To all of our valuable volunteers    

who have very generously 

donated their time in 2016 in 

support of our students. 

Thank You 

 & 

 Merry Christmas 

School Terms 2017 

Term 1       27/1/17 to 7/4/17 

Term 2      24/4/17 to 30/6/17 

Term 3      17/7/17 to 22/9/17 

Term 4     9/10/17 to 19/12/17 

School Holidays 2017 

10/4/17 – 21/4/17 

3/7/17 – 14/7/17 

25/9/17 – 6/10/17 

20/12/17 – 26/1/2018 

To access our facebook page – Toronto High School NSW – Official Site 

Go to www.facebook.com/TorontoHighSchool 



TORONTO HIGH SCHOOL

THS	UNIFORM	
SHOP	

Opening	Hours	

Wednesdays	

12pm	‐4pm	

Fridays	

10am	–	2pm	

Enquiries	Please	Call		

0438	080840	

Next P & C Meeting                 
28 February 2017 - 6pm




